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	TO:
	Parents/Guardians of Students in Grades 2, 3, and 4
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	SUBJECT:
	Gifted and Talented Parent Communication


Gifted and Talented Parent Communication

We are beginning the nomination process to screen for Gifted and Talented identification for the 2022-2023 school year. The current district services include ACE (ELA) and AIM (Math) at the elementary school in Grade 3-5.

All students currently in Gifted and Talented programs during the 2021-2022 school year will remain in the program for the 2022-2023 school year, unless specifically notified that they are being removed due to academic performance.

Parents can recommend the screening of their child for the 2022-2023 school year for the ACE/AIM program by submitting a recommendation through Google Forms by Friday, June 3, 2022. Note, late nominations will not be accepted. Screening assessments will then begin the following Monday June 6 and will take place through the end of the school year. Below is the link to the nomination form. 
·    ACE/AIM Parent Nomination Form 
The ACE program screening criteria will reflect a narrative writing prompt and grade level language arts benchmarks.

The AIM program screening criteria will reflect assessments of grade level math benchmarks, Problem Solving tasks, and Reasoning tasks.

The ACE/AIM program is anticipated to begin late September 2022. Parents will receive notification about their child’s status late August 2022. 
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